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Sept. 7, 2022 

MDOC announces the closure of the 

Michigan Reformatory and four housing 

units at Gus Harrison 

MDOC has announced the closure of the Michigan Reformatory and 

four housing units in the pole barn side of Gus Harrison scheduled for 

November 12, 2022. MCO leaders were notified this afternoon. 
 

MDOC stated that these closures are part of a consolidation plan aimed 

at reducing the need for mandated overtime. They also cited the declining 

prison population as a contributing factor. 
 

 

MDOC will now establish a bump region. This information should be 

released sometime within the next few weeks. MCO will update affected 

members frequently throughout the process. 

 
 

MCO leaders will also hold chapter meetings in Ionia soon to share 

information about the closure process. 
 

 

Please watch the MCO website, email  

newsletters, and members-only  

Facebook group for updates. 
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